
From: James Stewart-Irvine  
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 11:41 AM
To: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Brookhurst Wood S73 Landfill - EoT required 08 05 24

**EXTERNAL**

James – I agree to the revised target date, and I will ensure a timely response following the
meeting with Duncan.

Regards

James

James Stewart-Irvine
Planning Manager

www.biffa.co.uk

Follow, like and share exclusive content and updates on LinkedIn and Twitter

From: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 11:02 AM
To: James Stewart-Irvine 
Subject: RE: Brookhurst Wood S73 Landfill - EoT required 08 05 24

James,



 
Please can you ensure that this is expedited given that the site is in breach of planning control
(and for which the application is seeking to regularise).  For now please can you confirm the

applicants agreement to an extended determination date of 3rd June 2024.
 
Regards,
 
James
 
 

James Neave| Principal Planner, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH

Internal: 25571 | External: (+44) 033022 25571| E-mail: james.neave@westsussex.gov.uk
 
 




